
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Your child has requested to purchase a battery replacement for their school lap top. As the 

battery is being replaced outside the one year warranty period, there will be a $35 purchase 

fee. 

Students are requested to take this permission slip along with payment to the office. 

Students should then see Mr Andrews in the IT room to collect their new battery. 

Thank you 

 

Natalie Webster 

  

 

 

 

Student Name:_________________________ 

Year:_________      House:_______ 

I understand that my son/daughter _______________________ wishes to purchase a $35 

battery for their lap top. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:________________    Parent/Guardian signature: ______________ 


